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MEMORANDUM 

TO: 	Virginia Henry, Assistant City Clerk 

FROM: 	Gary Van Dorst, Solid Waste Planning Superintenden01,/— 

SUBJECT: PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

We request to schedule a public hearing in compliance With State regulations in regard 
to our report recommending the City Council adopt a resolutionto approve the Non-
Disposal Facility Element (Revised November 1998) for submittal to the California 
Integrated Waste Management Board,- . Further, we request that the public hearing be 
scheduled for January 5, 1999 and that a public notice of the hearing be published in a 
newspaper of general circulation at least 10 days in ,advance of the 	Please 
note that we will need to obtain a copy of the certified public notice for our subsequent 
submittal of the approved NDFE to the California Integrated Waste Management Board 

For your convenience, a highlighted excerpt from the California Code of Regulations is 
attached. I am also attaching your copy of the revised NDFE which you should retain 
for public review. 

Please note that this item is non-controverial. If you have any questions, please feel 
free to contact me at x7561. 

cc: 	Reina J. Schwartz 

PEP 'DATE: 
HEARING DATE, 	 s--147  
FINAL COUNCIL ACIlua. 	4, 
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